Page 2

Trey Research Games Enhanced With Two New Additions


	Contact: Bridget Zeuner
Simmons Construction Company
Phone 602.628.8292

	4835 East Cactus; Ste 333
Phoenix, AZ 85254
Phone 602.953.5050
FAX 602.953.5010
	Simmons Construction


Press Release

Simmons Construction

Simmons Construction Company Chosen As The Builder Of A New 72,000 Sq Ft Shopping Center at 11310 West Bell Road
August 28 Surprise, AZ -Esterra Development has announced that Simmons Construction Company has been chosen to build Bell Mar, a 72,000 sq ft retail office mixed use neighborhood shopping plaza. It will include two fine dining restaurants, a breakfast/lunch restaurant, high-end specialty retail shops and 18,000 sq ft of professional offices. “This uniquely designed center is strategically located at the eastern entry into the city of Surprise on Bell Road, one of the most trafficked passageways in the state” stated Gary Arnold, President of Esterra Developments.  Arnold further says, “We are happy to bring Simmons Construction Company on board as our chosen General Contractor on this exciting project”.       
Surprise is the sixth fastest growing city in the United States with a 2005 population of over 78,000.  Economists project it will be the third largest city in the State of Arizona.  

The project is expected to break ground in Fall/2006.  Todd Simmons, CEO of Simmons Construction Company says, “Bell Mar will help the City of Surprise compete with other cities in the valley for retail dollars.  We believe that a project like this will help carry the City of Surprise to the next level.”
For leasing information on Bell Mar, please call TAG Commercial at 602.230.8111.
Since 1988, Simmons Construction Company has been in the luxury custom home market and since 1994, has been a steadily growing company in the commercial sector.  For more information, please visit www.simmonscc.com or call 602.953.5050.
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